
The Law Office of Kurt J. Olson   
P.O. Box 10031   

Raleigh, North Carolina, 27605   
Tel: 919.916.7221 

kurt.j.olson@gmail.com   

      

May 24, 2022   

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston   

Chief Clerk   

Office of the Chief Clerk   

North Carolina Utilities Commission   

4325 Mail Service Center  

Raleigh, NC 27699-4325   

   

Re:   Docket Nos. G-9, Sub 698, G-9, SUB 699, G-9, Sub 701, G-9, Sub 726 

  G-9, Sub 728, G-9, SUB 735, G-9, Sub 739, G-9, Sub 764, G-9, Sub 799 & 

  G-9, Sub 606  

   

 

Dear Ms. Dunston:   

   

Attached please find the North Carolina Pork Council’s comments submitted in response 

to the questions raised and information requested by the North Carolina Utilities Commission in 

the April 21, 2002, Order issued in above-reference dockets.  This comment letter is being filed 

after 5 p.m. on May 24, 2022 due to an area-wide interruption in internet service provided by 

Spectrum occurring at 3:45 p.m. on that date.  We apologize for any inconvenience that this may 

have created. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.     

   

                          ________/s/____________        

                           Kurt J. Olson, Esq.   

                                   Attorney for the North Carolina 

                     Pork Council          

      

cc: Counsel of Record   

     



 

 

 


